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CCNPP3COLA PEmails

From: Steckel, James
Sent: Monday, May 09, 2011 12:50 PM
To: CCNPP3COL Resource
Subject: FW: RAI clarification call

 
 
James Steckel 
Project Manager 
NRC EPR Projects Branch 
301 415‐1026 
james.steckel@nrc.gov 
 

From: Steckel, James  
Sent: Monday, May 09, 2011 12:41 PM 
To: 'Poche, Robert'; Arora, Surinder 
Subject: RE: RAI clarification call 
 
A telecon was held on May 3, 2011, to discuss draft RAI 307 (eRAI 5741) on Calvert Cliffs Nuclear Power 
Plant Unit 3 COL application Section 2.5.4, Stability of Subsurface Materials and Foundations.  Attendees 
included representatives from UniStar, Paul Rizzo Associates, AREVA, and NRC, shown in the following table:
 

UniStar Paul Rizzo Asso. AREVA NRC 
Rob Poche Paul Rizzo Todd Oswald Weijun Wang 
Steve Strout Mike Edwards Kelli Voelsing James Steckel 
Jay Leininger Oner Tastan Darrell Gardner Surinder Arora 
Oliver Mallet    
Antonio Fernandez    

 
Draft RAI 307, Question 02.05.04-31, was prepared as a follow up to RAI 268, Questions 02.05.04-26 and 
02.05.04-27.  The purpose of the call was to clarify the intent of the three parts of Question 02.05.04-31.  The 
clarification discussion included the following: 

1. The determination method for consolidation property parameters 
2. How the anticipated actual settlement is aligned with the U.S. EPR DCD, and how the settlement will 

coincide with construction sequencing 
3. Measurement of building basemat settlement differential values, and justification for use of pseudo-

elastic analysis 
 
At the completion of the telecon, UniStar agreed with the scope of the draft questions and made no request for 
revision of the draft RAI.  UniStar agreed that the RAI could be sent as final. 
 
James Steckel 
Project Manager 
NRC EPR Projects Branch 
301 415‐1026 
james.steckel@nrc.gov 
 

From: Poche, Robert [mailto:robert.poche@unistarnuclear.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, May 03, 2011 4:12 PM 
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To: Arora, Surinder; Steckel, James 
Subject: RAI clarification call 
 
Mr. Arora, 
  
The following individuals were on the RAI 307 clarification teleconference representing UniStar: 
  
UniStar 
Rob Poche 
Steve Strout 
Jay Leininger 
Olivier Mallet 
Antonio Fernandez 
  
Paul Rizzo Associates 
Paul Rizzo 
Mike Edwards 
Oner Tastan 
  
  
AREVA 
Todd Oswald 
Kelli Voelsing 
Darrell Gardner 
  
Robert Poche  
Regulatory Affairs Project Manager 
Calvert Cliffs Nuclear Power Plant Unit 3  
(410) 470-5530 Office  
(509) 528-5513 Cell  
robert.poche@unistarnuclear.com  
rpoche1@aol.com  
  

Disclaimer: This e-mail and any attachments are confidential, may contain legal, professional or other privileged information, and are intended solely for the 
addressee. If you are not the intended recipient, do not use the information in this e-mail in any way, delete this e-mail and notify the sender.  
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